Announcements

April 6

SATURDAY

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- Registration for the High School Spring Retreat at Camp Geneva is now open. All Students in Grades 9-12 are encouraged to attend. Registration forms are available in the kiosk and on the parish website.
- Attention children of the parish! Next week, children ages 4 through
 4th grade are invited to participate in the procession for Palm Sunday
 by carrying a flag. Stop by the gathering space before any of next
 weekend's Masses to participate.
- One hundred and twelve parish children are preparing to celebrate their First Eucharist. Pray for them during these final weeks of preparation. Prayer cards are available in the gathering space for those parishioners who would like to commit to praying for one of these children.
- Our Grounds Crew is looking for volunteers to help with spring cleanup on Saturdays, April 13 and 27. If interested in helping, please meet in the church parking lot at 9:00 AM
- The Respect Life group, and the Students Cherishing Life group at Hope College will be collecting diapers, wipes, toiletries, and new or gently used baby items to donate to mothers in need at Positive Options pregnancy center. Please place any donations in the designated boxes in the gathering space next Sunday!

Announcements

April 7

8:30am Mass

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- Registration for the High School Spring Retreat at Camp Geneva is now open. All Students in Grades 9-12 are encouraged to attend.
 Registration forms are available in the kiosk and on the parish website.
- Attention children of the parish! Next week, children ages 4 through
 4th grade are invited to participate in the procession for Palm Sunday
 by carrying a flag. Stop by the gathering space before any of next
 weekend's Masses to participate.
- One hundred and twelve parish children are preparing to celebrate their First Eucharist. Pray for them during these final weeks of preparation. Prayer cards are available in the gathering space for those parishioners who would like to commit to praying for one of these children.
- Our Grounds Crew is looking for volunteers to help with spring cleanup on Saturdays, April 13 and 27. If interested in helping, please meet in the church parking lot at 9:00 AM
- The Respect Life group, and the Students Cherishing Life group at Hope College will be collecting diapers, wipes, toiletries, and new or gently used baby items to donate to mothers in need at Positive Options pregnancy center. Please place any donations in the designated boxes in the gathering space next Sunday!

Announcements

April 7

10:30am Mass

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- Registration for the High School Spring Retreat at Camp Geneva is now open. All Students in Grades 9-12 are encouraged to attend. Registration forms are available in the kiosk and on the parish website.
- Attention children of the parish! Next week, children ages 4 through 4th grade are invited to participate in the procession for Palm Sunday by carrying a flag. Stop by the gathering space before any of next weekend's Masses to participate.
- The Respect Life group will be having its monthly rosary immediately following Mass in the chapel. Please join them in praying for the respect and dignity of all human life.
- One hundred and twelve parish children are preparing to celebrate their First Eucharist. Pray for them during these final weeks of preparation. Prayer cards are available in the gathering space for those parishioners who would like to commit to praying for one of these children.
- Our Grounds Crew is looking for volunteers to help with spring cleanup on Saturdays, April 13 and 27. If interested in helping, please meet in the church parking lot at 9:00 AM.
- The Respect Life group, and the Students Cherishing Life group at Hope College will be collecting diapers, wipes, toiletries, and new or gently used baby items to donate to mothers in need at Positive Options pregnancy center. Please place any donations in the designated boxes in the gathering space next Sunday.

Anuncios

7 de abril

12:30 Misa:

ANUNCIOS DEL LECTOR:

- ¡Atención niños de la parroquia! La próxima semana, invitamos a los niños de 4 años al grado 4, a participar en la procesión del Domingo de Ramos llevando un banderín.
- ¿Estás buscando algo para apoyar tu camino de fe en esta cuaresma? En la entrada del templo hay una venta de libros, Biblias y artículos religiosos para que sigas enriqueciendo tu jornada.
- 112 niños de la parroquia se están preparando para recibir su primera comunión. Les pedimos mantenerlos en oración durante estas últimas semanas de preparación. Hay tarjetas de oración disponibles en el atrio para los feligreses a quienes les gustaría comprometerse a orar por uno de estos niños.
- La parroquia de St. Francis está buscando voluntarios para ayudar en la limpieza de primavera en los jardines de la iglesia. Las fechas son los sábados, 13 y 27 de abril. Si está interesado en ayudar, reúnase en el estacionamiento de la iglesia a las 9:00 AM
- Las registraciones para el Retiro de Primavera de la Escuela Secundaria en Camp Geneva ya están abiertas. Todos los estudiantes en los grados 9-12 se les anima a asistir. Por favor pase por la mesa en el atrio después de la misa para registrarse. Las formas de inscripción también están disponibles en el quiosco, en la página web y en la oficina parroquial.
- El grupo de Respecto a la Vida y el grupo Estudiantes que Aprecian la Vida en Hope College recolectarán pañales, toallitas, artículos de tocador y artículos de bebé nuevos para donar a madres necesitadas en el centro de embarazo de Opciones Positivas. Por favor, coloque cualquier donación en los lugares designados en el atrio para el próximo domingo, 14 de abril. ¡Gracias de antemano!